
NOTICE OF 
Annual General Meeting 

 

FOR THE SAHTU SECRETARIAT INCORPORATED  

will be hosting their  

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING (AGM) 

on September 24th & 25th, 2024               

in FORT GOOD HOPE, Northwest Territories  

The date has been rescheduled from August 7th & 8th, 2024 
 

 

Colville Lake – Deline – Fort Good Hope – Norman Wells – Tulita  

– Fort Good Hope Metis – Fort Norman Metis Community 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please contact our office if you require any information: 

The Sahtu Secretariat Incorporated, P.O. Box 155, Deline, NT X0E 0G0                       

PH: (867) 589-4719, FAX: (867) 589-4908 


